
February 4, 2022 Special electronic Vestry vote-Final 
 Pursuant to Article V, Section 7 
 
Participating by Email: Rev. Lisa Musser, Stewart Abbot, Patricia Streeter, Katie Kinney, Jan Branham, 
Andy Kitchell, Joe Butler, Dorothy Sullivan, Sandy Torres, Judy Gregory, Linda Springer, Paul Scholar, Bob 
Brunswig 
 
Having determined that a nomination for the position of Junior Warden was not done at the January 25 
vestry meeting, and, in order to present it at the annual meeting of the parish, the following question was 
sent to all vestry members: 
 
Shall Mark Johnson be nominated for the position of Junior Warden for the 2022-2023 year? 
 
All but Paul Scholar replied. All replying voted in the affirmative, thus this motion passes. For the sake of 
record keeping, Stewart Abbot shall be deemed to have made the motion and Katie Kinney, as the first 
respondent to state a second, shall be deemed to have seconded the motion.  
 
Stewart M Abbot 
Senior Warden 
 
 


